Inez Young

I oppose the approval of a new operating permit for C&H Hog Farms. No matter what safety
precautions are proposed, the risk is too great for our beautiful national river. The Buffalo River
has not only been enjoyed by generations, it is a major tourist attraction, drawing countless to the
state of Arkansas. What a pity it would be to allow a hog farm to take precedence over the
environmental concerns of the beautiful Buffalo River. What a pity it would be if we ruin this
scenic area for the generations to come. Please do not allow the C&H Hog Farm permit to be
approved.

Thank you,
Inez Young
1084 Murdoch Road

Atkins AR



